Challis Young

92603 Dog Lake Ln
Lakeview, OR 97630
May 6, 2020

Dear Lane,

| want to formally submit my letter of resignation as of the 2020-2021 school year.

It has been a pleasure to work with everyone at LHS. | hope that in some capacity | will be able
to continue to help around the school.

Thank you for all of your support.
Sincerely,

Challis Young



